agement of their farm upon him, but Tom keeps things up to the standard. The memory of his athletic prowess still lives in the College, and his work as half-back in our football team will not soon be forgotten.

Hard Kirke, '92, is attending High School at Mitchell.

Jus. Moore, '93, is farming near Kirkton, and is, in every sense of the word, a model farmer.

A. S. Ratcliffe, '95, is in charge of the dairy on the Algema Pioneer Farm.

T. G. Raynor, B.S.A., '89, is farming at Rose 1 all, Prince Edward Co. Mr. Raynor is at present out on Institute work in the Muskoka district.

W. C. Butler, '96, writes that their Yorkshires are doing well, and that their work at the fall fairs was better than ever. His winnings were:—One gold medal, three silver medals, five diplomas, fifty first prizes, forty seconds, and twenty-three thirds. This should surely be good evidence of Mr. Butler's ability as a breeder. We congratulate him on his success and hope to see him at the Fat Stock Show.

T. T. Gadd, '96, is on his father's farm at Varney. We learn that he is likely to be the means of starting a Literary Society in his vicinity, and we trust his efforts will be successful.

G. W. Heacock, '88, who is farming in York Co., has, during the past summer, greatly improved the appearance of his farm by erecting a fine carr and stables. Mr. Heacock expects to be present at the Union.

A. F. MacVicar, '85, is in the Customs Department at Sarnia.

A. C. Rastric, '79, writes:—"I would, no doubt, have followed farming as an occupation, had not circumstances forced me into mercantile life. I have, however, always felt a kindly interest in everything pertaining to the College, and find myself reading with evident relish anything referring to agriculture. Circumstances permitting, I shall be at the coming Union meeting.

Up to the date of writing, we have learned of the following who have expressed their intention of being present at the Union: C. Silverthorn, '92; R. H. Henderson, '94; T. A. Merrill,'95; C. J. Brodie, '83; T. H. Mason, '77; and J. A. Campbell, '77. In view of the trouble and expense which is being taken to arrange for this year's meetings, all ex-students should make a special effort to attend. The students will be pleased to welcome as many of the old boys as can possibly come. Books will be placed at the disposal of visitors, and by registering they will confer a favor on the Review staff.

Athletics.

INCE the issue of our last number, many comments have been heard on the results, and on the form, shown by the contestants on field day. Several are very just in the opinion of many. There was evidently a great lack of training many having entered for the events without having done any work whatever to fit themselves so that they might do justice either to their own name or their college. Of course it is desirable that there be a large number of entries, but at the same time it must be remembered that there is usually a good crowd of outsiders who witness the games and pronounce upon them. It is likewise very desirable that these carry away good impressions with them. If they see men exhausted and quitting a race in the very start, they decry athletics and say such things ought not to be allowed. Happily these are the excemists but even they can do much harm by setting the ball rolling. There are others who admire "game," and say, "There's a good man, but it's a pity that he hadn't trained more, and made a second for the college." We need some better records for some of the events and only training wiil give them.

The idea of having the sports in the fall is, we think, a good one, as the number of spectators, the interest, and the competition, show. To the committee of management much credit is due, as they spared no pains to have everything work nicely, and to satisfy every body. This was much appreciated by every man who took part in the sports.

In our last number we made no mention of the supper, because of a 'ack of space. However, it was a decided success. The entables and drinkables were sumptuous, the waitresses attentive, and the speeches pitny, especially that of our Honorary President, Dr. Iiils. We hope the freshmen will take it to heart. The songs lent variety and were well rendered. The most interesting event of the evening, however, was the presentation of the prizes. This has never been done before at the supper, but hereafter the practice is likely to be continued. The prizes this year were badges, of which the ground work was college ribbon, and the trimmings gold and silver.

Since the sports, Rugby has been booming on our campus. Association seems to have somewhat died out. This is noticeable all over Ontario. In places where there used to be four or five teams, they can now only muster one. We think that Rugby should be the game played here in the fall, and that Association should be boomed in spring, as there is a league formed during that season. This would give the adherents of each game a chance. We have a Rugby match to play with the "ex-students" on Saturday, the 28th of November, and hope to beat them, because several of the new boys have developed quickly into fair players, and these, together with some of the old students, will make up a fairly good fifteen. The old boys hope to have some fast men, so we are pitting in hard work at the practices.

We take the opportunity of thanking Mr. Geo. Sieeman for the handsome modal which he so kindly donated as the prize of honor for